
Amity Human Values Quarter-2022 

Distribution of  Lunch Box to Safai Karamcharis : Students of Amity Human Values Quarter 

of ABS organized an activity “Distribution of  Lunch Box to Safai Karamcharis” on 22nd 

February, 2022 under the leadership of Dr. Garima Malik, Associate Professor. 

As part of the activity, the team distributed Lunch Box to Safai Karamcharis. During this event, 

the students understood how a donation of lunch box can bring so much joy on those innocent 

faces. Perhaps, because of this effort from our side, we made all the  employees feel happy and 

special. The students understood the importance of spreading happiness and feeling of 

belongingness amongst the employees. 

Lunch for Safai Karmachari and Class IV Employees: Students of Amity Human Values 

Quarter of ABS organized “Lunch for Safai Karmachari and Class IV Employees” on 24th 

February, 2022.  The programme was organised under the guidance of Dr. Garima  Malik, 

Associate Professor 

The event was organized in order to appreciate the contribution they are making in the 

Institution with their service. The lunch party was attended by Student Coordinators, Faculty 

members and Dean FMS & Director ABS. 

The event resulted in a feeling of togetherness and harmony. The environment of the event was 

extremely joyful and full of warmth. The purpose of making our helpers feel appreciated and 

honoured through the activity was fulfilled.  

During this event, the student team members of Amity Human Values Quarter understood the 

human behaviour and how to nurture a good relationship between the employees and the student 

along with the faculties of the Institution.  Everyone amazed to see that a simple act of kindness 

can bring so much joy on their faces. 

Donation campaign organized at NAV Jyoti Modern School by NAKS NGO:  Students of 

Amity Human Values Quarter of ABS organized distribution of stationery items to school 

children on 25th February, 2022 in order to  spread happiness and give them a sense of 

belongingness under the guidance of Dr. Garima Malik, Associate Professor.  

The event resulted in a feeling of happiness and harmony. The environment of the event was 

extremely joyful and full of warmth. The children there were very happy and excited to get new 

stationery and some of their favourite edibles.  Through this event, the students understood the 

importance of charity and their responsibility towards the society.  

 



 

 

 



 

 


